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Announcement — HQIC and PryLynx Merger (October 22, 2014)

We are pleased to announce that the Approved OSCAR Service Providers (Approved
OSPs) Health Quality Innovation Collaborative (HQIC) and PryLynx Corporation have
finalized a merger and will now be operating under HQIC.

For all current HQIC clients, this will not affect your support agreements in any way.
For all PryLynx clients, HQIC will be contacting you and will be offering to transfer your
existing OSCAR support contract to HQIC under the same terms and conditions as your
contract with PryLynx.

Until a new contract has been arranged for existing PryLynx clients, HQIC will be
providing these clients with ongoing support, and upgrades to OSCAR 12.1.1 will

proceed as scheduled.

If you have any questions about what this means for you, please feel free to contact
OSCAR EMR at info@oscar-emr.org.
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